
 

THE BUNNY RUN 
The annual Bunny Run was held on the morning of Saturday, April 11th when the Easter Bunny arrived at 
Washington Engine Company #1.  He was greeted by several volunteer firemen and a police officer were 
waiting to take him on his ride through the neighborhoods of Matawan.  Firetrucks, a police car and 
other emergency vehicles lined up to escort him along the way.  Sirens announced his arrival onto a 
street while many families waited in anticipation.   
The Easter Bunny brought many smiles to the faces of the children and families as he passed them by 
with an energetic wave. Some families even made signs to extend a hello or Happy Easter to him!   
 
Although the run this year was limited in scope by the COVID-19 orders that were in place, you could see 
the gratitude of the children when watching them as the Easter Bunny passed by. The simple but 
enthusiastic Easter Bunny wave hello and the small parade of emergency vehicles that followed him 
brought such joy and excitement. It was great to witness.  
 
Special thanks to Washington Engine Co. #1 for coordinating this event with the Recreation Department 
of Matawan,  to those that gave up several hours of the day to drive or escort the Easter Bunny to the 
various neighborhoods, and to Councilman Cannon for his bunny time. 
The event was truly appreciated by all! 
 

 
 

 
  
 

 


